
From: Jackie Macgirvin/Maresco
To: Lucas, Quinton
Subject: Horray for owner occupied short term rentals
Date: Tuesday, May 2, 2023 6:55:02 PM

Thank you for considering this important issue. As one
who has rented rooms in my personal home I can
PROMISE YOU that I am pickier and more concerned
about screening and hosting good guests than my
neighbors could ever be! People sharing personal homes
are respectful, courteous and no one is a party risk.
Please don't restrict anyone in KC who wants to continue
to offer excellent hospitality in their personal home (and
leave a favorable impression of Kansas City) with short
term renters!

Gratefully,

Jackie Macgirvin, MA
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